



19 May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Music at East Grinstead Arts Fair - Friday 30 June 2023

On Friday 30 June at 12.00pm, in St Swithun's Church, East Grinstead, Sackville School will be performing in support of the East Grinstead Arts Fair.

Your child is part of the choir/band/orchestra, we will be walking up to St Swithun's in the morning to set up and prepare before performing. We will be leaving Sackville at about 10.55am. Students should meet in E03 in the music block at 10.55am. We will walk up to St Swithun's as a group. They should be wearing their school uniform and outside coats prepared for rain, it is a 10 minute walk to the Church.

The students will walk back to school at approximately 2.15pm, returning by 2.30pm.

I would be grateful if you could complete the consent form found <u>HERE</u> by Monday 26 June.

I do hope that you will be able to attend the concert, entrance is free and this is an unticketed event.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our website <u>here</u>. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.

If you have any questions please contact me at theatley@sackvilleschool.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Heatley

Curriculum Team Leader Music



















